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Comments:      I am against the preposed North Pedlar Vegetation Project #58783. I have concerns for the

impact of this project on the Lynchburg Reservoir and water quality. Forests are essential for a healthy

ecosystem and the environmental services they provide are worth more in dollar value than the timber cut. 

     The USFS should address issues supporting healthy forest ecosystems rather than catering to the timber

interests.


